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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Proposed Relocation of Speed Bump – First East-West 
Public Lane North of Queen Street West, Between 
Northcote Avenue and Beaconsfield Avenue  

Date: October 30, 2013 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

From: Director, Transportation Services, Toronto and East York District 

Wards: Davenport, Ward 18  

Reference 
Number: 

Ts2013211te.top.doc 

 

SUMMARY 

 

This staff report is about a matter for which Toronto and East York Community Council 
has delegated authority from City Council to make a final decision.  

Transportation Services is requesting approval from Toronto and East York Community 
Council to relocate one speed bump in the first east-west public lane north of Queen 
Street West, between Northcote Avenue and Beaconsfield Avenue.  

RECOMMENDATION 
Transportation Services recommends that Toronto and East York Community 
Council:  

1. Approve the relocation of one speed bump in the first east-west public lane north 
of Queen Street West, between Northcote Avenue and Beaconsfield Avenue, as 
shown on Drawing No. 421G-1202 dated September 2013, attached to the report 
dated September 26, 2013 from the Director, Transportation Services, Toronto 
and East York District. 

Financial Impact 
Funding to undertake the signage and speed bump adjustments in the estimated amount 
of $500.00 is available within the Transportation Services Division's Capital budget 
laneways account CTP 313-05.   
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ISSUE BACKGROUND 
The former City of Toronto Council, at its meeting held on August 14, 1995, adopted 
Clause No. 29 of City Services Committee Report No. 11, which contained a 
recommendation that speed bumps be installed in the public lane system first north of 
Queen Street West, from Dovercourt Road to Gladstone Avenue.  By-law No. 536-1995 
was enacted in connection with this Clause.  

Councillor Bailão, on behalf of area residents, recently requested that Transportation 
Services staff investigate and report on the feasibility of relocating the easternmost speed 
bump in the east-west section of public lane north of Queen Street West, between 
Northcote Avenue and Beaconsfield Avenue.  

COMMENTS 
Transportation Services has no objection to relocating the speed bump at this location. 
The proposed speed bump relocation is shown on the attached Drawing No. 421G-1202 
dated September 2013.  

CONTACT 
Sandra Burk 
Supervisor, Transportation By-laws 
Telephone:  416-392-8750 
Email:  sburk@toronto.ca

  

SIGNATURE    

Jacqueline White, P. Eng. 
Director, Transportation Services 
Toronto and East York District  

ATTACHMENT 
Drawing No. 421G-1202, dated September 2013   
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